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Maintenance Work Requires Road Closure in Dallas County 
 
DALLAS COUNTY (9-8) – Maintenance work near the Community of Dalark will require a 
temporary road closure, according to Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) 
officials. 
 
Weather permitting; State Highway 8 from Dalark to Princeton will be closed to through 
traffic starting on Monday, September 11 through Wednesday, September 13. This 
closure will allow maintenance crews to replace a pipe culvert on State Highway 8 between 
Manning and State Highway 7. 
 
Traffic that is southbound on State Highway 7 should continue south to Sparkman, take 
State Highway 128 to Holly Springs, and then take State Highway 9 to return to Princeton. 
Local traffic will be allowed through the work zone. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ARDOT.gov. 
You can also follow us on Twitter @myARDOT. 
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